
Minnesota Regional Braille Challenge 
RESCHEDULED from Saturday, February 8, 2025 to 

Saturday, March 22, 2025 

Braille Institute developed Braille Challenge to motivate students to practice 
and hone their braille literacy skills, which are essential to academic and 
employment success. 

Open to students in grades 1-12, Braille Challenge provides a fun and friendly 
competition for students to show off their braille skills, meet new people, and 
participate in the day’s activities! 

Event Hosted By: Region 11 Low Incidence Project at BrightWorks & SparkPath 

Coordinator Name: Colleen Feller Coordinator Phone: (612) 638-1511 

Coordinator Email: colleen.feller@brightworksmn.org 

Location: 2 Pine Tree Drive, Suite 101, Arden Hills, MN 55112 

Theme: Let's Go! Let's Braille! 

In addition to the competition elements, this exciting day will include a keynote 
speaker, a breakout session for parents and caregivers, fun activities, and awards. 

Registration information:  https://bit.ly/mnbraillechal 

Nominate a Teacher for Excellence in Braille Instruction.

https://www.facebook.com/brailleinstitute
https://twitter.com/brailleinst
https://www.instagram.com/brailleinstitute/
mailto:colleen.feller@brightworksmn.org
https://bit.ly/mnbraillechal
https://brailleinstitute.org/braille-challenge/teacher-of-the-year
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